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Starting January 19th, along with all Suburban Conference schools located 

in St. Louis County, PNH will be instituting the following spectator 

guidelines for all home events   

 

● Two Spectators (Parents/Guardians) for each participant will be allowed for 

HOME events. 

● NO Youth or student spectators will be allowed into the event. 

● NO visiting team spectators or cheerleaders will be allowed into the event. 

● Face Masks must be worn at all times by everyone including participants. 

● Social distancing must be followed when at all events. 

● All spectators must complete Parkway Covid Health screening questions 

upon arrival. 

● Based on facility limitations, there will be NO spectators for home swim 

meets. 

● For away contest outside of the Suburban Conference schools, we will follow 

the host school guidelines.  The coaches of each program will share these 

with their players and families. 

● For regular season tournament games played where multiple teams are 

playing at the same site, NO spectators will be allowed. 

● MSHSAA guidelines for postseason play will vary based on location of events 

and those guidelines will also be shared prior to start of postseason contest. 

 

 


